
PALO VERDE LADIES GOLF ASSOCIATION 

FIRST GENERAL MEETING OF 2025 

Tuesday, January 14, 2025 

President Naomi Bryson called the meeting to order at 12:10 pm at the Palo Verde Restaurant. She thanked the 

food preparation and service staff and today’s event coordinators: Bonnie Moore, Linda Grendahl, and Jan 

Hawkes.  

Game Results: Naomi thanked Chris Evins for his support and had him announce today’s game winners. 

Treasurer’s Report: Naomi announced the treasurer’s report is posted on the bulletin board in the Lady’s Lounge.  

The balance as of December 1, 2024 was $17,756.52. 

Approval of Minutes:  The December 10, 2024 minutes have been approved and posted in the Ladies Lounge. 

Introduction of 2025 PVLGA Board: Naomi introduced the executive board members, and the general board 

members, having each stand up as introduced. 

New Members/Most Improved: Jan Hawkes (in lieu of Linda Grendahl (unable to attend) reported that we have 21 

new members with only one of the new members here today.  The announcement of our “Most Improved Player” 

for this year will be postponed until our next General Meeting in March as neither the player nor Linda Grendahl 

were present. 

Ringer Tournament Results: Jan Nelson explained that the Ringers Tournament is held January through April 

and resumes November through December. She announced last year’s winners. 

Upcoming Events: Naomi announced our upcoming events. Naomi then announced that we are always looking for 

volunteers.  Volunteering is a nice way to work with other people towards a common goal. 

 January 21 – Low Net, Team Play @ Palo Verde (Low Gross) 

January 23 – Cotton Verde Event with lunch following at Cottonwood. This is on a Thursday) 

January 28 – Invitational at Palo Verde, Low Gross (Springfield, Sunbird, and Palo Verde) There are still 16 

spots left to fill.  PV Members should have carts to share and other clubs.  

February 11 and 18 - President’s Cup 

PVLGA Website: Naomi asked how many members had visited our PVLGA website. She asked Jan Hawkes to 

speak about it.  Jan stated that the site has been updated with all the current information.  She requested ALL 

members to visit the Website and to review it for corrections or additions.  Especially check the membership 

directory and see if your photo is there along with correct phone numbers and addresses.  If your photo is not there, 

or corrections need to be made, please talk to her and she will get this updated.  Naomi then announced that at our 

next General Meeting in March she will be conducting a quiz and award prizes based on our website knowledge. 

Announcements: Mary Lou Jones and Patti Hegenbarth announced features in the upcoming events:  Cotton 

Verde and the Invitational. 

The next PVLGA General Meeting will be held in the Palo Verde restaurant following morning golf on Tuesday, 

March 25, 2025. 

Naomi thanked everyone for attending our first luncheon of 2025. The meeting was adjourned at 12:55 pm (with a 

break for lunch in the middle of the meeting). 

 

 

____________________________    __________________________ 

Roz Pederson, Secretary     Naomi Bryson, President 

 


